SERVICE ANNOUNCMENT

Telemarketers have been calling residences in our area under the Volunteer Firefighters Alliance and
asking for donations. They have been using the names of area fire departments in the call. Specifically |
know Jefferson and Edgerton departments have been referenced. These are unauthorized

solicitations. They are also asking for donations for coats and also trying to get permission to inspect
smoke alarms in the residences. If you hear of anyone receiving these telemarketer calls please let
Terry-Chief Cambridge FVD know.



